
Informational Meeting for Opportunity  
International Insight Trip to Nicaragua 
Today, 11 a.m., Piper Library  
Join Sheila Ross, Lori Olson, Danielle Jones and Oppor-
tunity International for a week of adventure and inspi-
ration in Nicaragua, December 2-7, 2019! We will dive 
into Opportunity’s Community Economic Development 
program and meet entrepreneurs, yucca farmers and 
students.  Join us today to hear more about this trip! 

“Community in Unity”— An Interfaith 
Celebration of Peace and Harmony 
Speaker: LaDonna Hoy 
Sunday, September 8  •  10:30-11:15 a.m. 
JJ Hill Days Stage at Lake Street & Minnetonka Ave.  
We are excited to invite you to the second annual In-
terfaith Celebration on Sunday, September 8 at the JJ 
Hill Days Stage on Lake Street. Last year was the first of 
what we hope will be an ongoing tradition of different 
faiths coming together to share messages of peace, 

hope and love. This year we will focus on “harmony”. We will combine our voices in 
prayer, song, and messages of unity and community. Our hope is that we may all 
experience the harmony of music and love playing in our hearts. Truly a Communi-
ty in Unity.     	        
      We will gather at McCormick’s for a bagpipe procession down Lake Street at 
10:15 a.m., to the Interfaith Service at 10:30 a.m.
      WCC church members are encouraged to make this their worship experience 
of the day, but services will be offered at the church at 8:00 & 10:00 a.m. in the 
Chapel— the last Sunday of our summer worship schedule.
      Participating Faith Communities: Wayzata Community Church, Adath Jeshurun 
Congregation, St. Bart’s Catholic Church, the Northwest Islamic Center, Trinity 
Lutheran Church, St. Edward the Confessor Episcopal Church, St. Philip the Deacon 
Lutheran Church, and Interfaith Outreach.

Summer Giving
This summer, laughing children of all ages enjoyed Camp at Chi Rho for “the  
best week of their summer!” Families (and dogs) enjoyed breezy evenings at  
Music+Message on the Lawn, volunteers worked tirelessly on the 
98th Rummage Sale, and Vacation Bible School welcomed over 150 
kids for learning, singing, and fun!  These are all examples of how our 
church’s ministries are changing lives through the inclusive love of 
Jesus. None of these ministries would happen without your financial 
support, and your continued giving in the summer months is critical 
to continuing these important ministries. Please make your contribu-
tion at www.wccpledge.org, or contact Ashleigh Kreider in the busi-
ness office (952) 473-8877, ext. 211.
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Don’t Wait for the Plate

inspire
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This fall we are launching 
a new kind of worship 
experience: worshipX. 
Join us on Wednesday, 
September 18 for a 
Launching Xperience, a 
unique 30-minute  
community gathering  
at 6:30 p.m. in the  
Sanctuary. Music,  
inspirational words &  
poetry, lyrical messages— 
all designed to offer  
encouragement,  
peace and joy in  
connection with one  
another. WorshipX will 
be offered once each 
month throughout the 
program year.
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serve

grow
Enneagram “Know Your 
Number” Workshop
September 20-21, 2019
As we Kick off our program year, 
don’t miss this amazing event 
to start your school year. Know 
Your Number is a foundational 
course and is the first step in 
working with the Enneagram. In 

this workshop, Master Enneagram Teacher Suzanne Sta-
bile introduces the nine Enneagram Types. Each person-
ality type is reviewed in detail, including an evaluation of 
the strengths and weaknesses of the Types, and the likely 
interpersonal challenges that may be involved in an un-
healthy expression of the Type. This workshop is intended 
for those who want to discover their Enneagram number 
or are still unsure about their Enneagram number.

Do you already Know Your Number? This workshop is 
also beneficial for individuals who know their Enneagram 
number, and now want to learn about where they go in 
stress and security. The more we know about these, the 
more we can choose to go to the high side of these num-
bers.

Workshop materials, snacks, and drinks provided. There 
will be a break, Saturday for lunch. The workshop is from 
Friday, September 20, 6:00-9:00 p.m. and Saturday, Sep-
tember 21, 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
 
Cost & Registration
The cost for the workshop is $99. per person. REGISTER 
ONLINE at www.lifeinthetrinityministry.com/store/kyn-
minn

Fall 2019 Catalog
Catalogs will be arriving in your mail-
boxes soon, but you can check out 
our new Fall catalog online for up-
coming classes and events at www.
wayzatacommunitychurch.org/ 
fallregistration. Wayzata Commu-
nity Church believes in connection, 
community, and belonging. These 

ideas are central to why we exist. In fact, community is our 
middle name! Community is why we created this catalog. 
We want to give you clear paths to connect within the life 
of WCC. Within these pages you will see paths of Worship, 
Growth, Community, and Service. All of these roads lead 
to clear opportunities for you to meet, and engage others 
just like yourself looking for ways to connect and belong.
     Grow Wednesday programs start on September 18th 
for Early Childhood, Elementary, Middle School, High 
School and Adults, along with the Community Meal from 
5:15-6:30 p.m. in Mithun Hall.

  

A Night of Worship  
and Contemplation 
with Rev. Joseph Stabile 
5:00-7:00 p.m., The Loft @WCC 
Sunday, September 22 
Join the Holy Spirits Band, with special 
guest Rev. Joseph Stabile, as we create 
together a night of worship,  

reflection, & contemplation. We will gather in the Loft from 
5:00- 7:00 p.m. 

The Reverend Joseph Stabile is a United Methodist Church 
pastor as well as Co-Founder and Animator of Life in the 
Trinity Ministry, in Dallas, Texas. Joe has served in ministry 
for more than forty years, with combined experience in 
spiritual direction, retreat leadership, pastoral care and 
leadership, practices that could guide people closer to 
God.

Families Moving Forward Hosting
September 1-15
Families Moving Forward is an emergency shelter pro-
gram for homeless families. We will be hosting 3-5 fam-
ilies over 2 weeks in September and we need your help.  
Sign up TODAY in Founders Hall to help set up sleeping 
spaces, bring a meal, host a meal, play with the kids in 
the evenings, or to help with clean up.  You can serve in a 
way that fits your schedule and that blesses the families 
who will be calling WCC home for these weeks. For more 
information, contact Peter Thompson (peterthompson9@
comcast.net), Cindy LaRue (cindyla29@aol.com) or Dean 
Johnson (deanromness@gmail.com).

Our Fall worship schedule begins on September 15, 
when we will worship at 8:00 a.m. in the Chapel, 9:00 a.m. 
Contemporary in the Sanctuary, 10:30 a.m. Parables in the 
Chapel, and 10:45 a.m. Traditional in the Sanctuary. Rev. 
Dr. John Ross will begin a new Sermon Series on “Commu-
nity”, and all Early Childhood, Elementary, Middle School 
and High School programs will meet that morning. We 
look forward to the start of a new program year with all  
of you!
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